
January 5, 2023 
 
Present: Joe Gerold, David Antonsen, Hans Hanson, Daryl Haarstick and Mike Kratzke. 
Visitors: Dave and Stephanie Blomberg, David Helgerson, Don Schroeder and Bryan Soland. 
 
Dora township board met for the monthly meeting @ 29375 430th St. Vergas, Mn. 
Meeting was called to order by Joe Gerold, at 7:00 pm. 
Pledge of Allegiance was said. 
 

The minutes for the December meeting were read. Daryl Haarstick moved to accept the 
minutes, David Antonsen seconded the motion, motion passed. 
 
The Treasurer’s report was read and placed on file subject to audit. 
 
David Antonsen moved to have Daryl Haarstick replace David’s spot on the CDH-Vergas 
Fire and Rescue Joint powers board, and Joe Gerold to replace David’s spot on the 
Perham EMS board. Joe seconded the motion, motion passed. 
 
David Antonsen moved to give Scott Ellingson of Scott’s Septic Services permission to 
bore a sewer line under Hill and Valley Road. The permission is given with the condition 
that the easement is added to their abstract, with the knowledge that the current owner or 
future owners know that Dora Township is not liable for the line under the road. Joe 
seconded the motion, motion passed. 
 
 
The audit meeting for the CDH-Vergas Fire and Rescue is set for January 30, at 7:00 pm. 
 
The Dora Township Audit meeting is set for February 2, at 8:00 pm. 
 
The board asked Bryan to check 415th Street and 425th Street and see if he can scrape 
some of the snow and slush off the road as there are loads of rock being hauled on the 
road. Also to see if he can scrape some off of 440th Steet. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm. 
 


